
Subject: RE: restricted?
Date: Fri, 27 May 2005 13:18:44 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Lee Lau" <lau@leelau.net>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>, "Susan Rogers" <Susan_Rogers@dnv.org>,
"James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <bader@alumni.sfu.ca>, <cam@nsmb.com>, <Tomprice@aol.com>, <DIPLOCD@tc.gc.ca>,
<conference@nsmbf.com>, <jordi98112@hotmail.com>, <mark_hennebury@hotmail.com>,
<Erostopheless@earthlink.NET>, <cbottrill@shaw.ca>, <raceboy@shaw.ca>, <kjackson@cariboo.sd41.bc.ca>

Dear Mr. Lau:
 
You are mistaken on two counts. 
 
1) The criteria set by you are themselves highly subjective and have, I
believe, been established by you so as to totally control and, exclude
any and all input at variance with your aims. You seem to forget that
this is first and foremost a political and moral issue and that it's
outcome will  be decided by political and moral factors, more or less. I
also believe that the real reason you are putting conditions on the
publication of what I have to say, is because you know that you stand on
slippery grounds and are afraid of my arguments. I believe you know that
sooner or later you will lose. 
 
I am surprised that you would even attempt to convince me otherwise.
Clearly you have no respect for my intelligence or for the intelligence
of people who disagree with you.  As for your sense of fairness, it
leaves a great deal to be desired and surely is not in the tradition of
free debate as we understand it in this country. 
 
No rational case can be made to engage in stunt biking on ecologically
sensitive, soft, steep,wet and forested slopes on one little Mountain
for the benefit of the whole world except to make a politically
motivated and defiant anti social statement that we will do what we want
as this is our way to show our contempt for all the values this society
espouses. I believe that you do not have the courage to challenge this
society in areas where it counts which is the reason why you  are
fighting to bike on Mount Fromme - a poor substitute and in fact a
copout. Whether you yourself are aware of this or not is quite
irrelevant. Surely you are not telling me that  in order to exercise and
engage in strenuous outdoor sport activities, you have to risk the
environment and the ecology of Mount Fromme.  
 
2) I do not need your permission to post any of my email on FONVCA or
anywhere else except  of course those jurisdictions under your control
and I will not stoop so low. There are no slaves in my culture and
neither is there any slave tradition.  However, sooner or later even you
will reap the wages of your anti social agenda. If you have any doubts,
I suggest you read or re-read your own oriental sages. 
 
Yours truly,
 
Ernie Crist 
 
 

________________________________

From: Lee Lau [ mailto:lau@leelau.net ] 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2005 11:30 AM
To: Ernie Crist; Tomprice@aol.com; DIPLOCD@tc.gc.ca;
conference@nsmbfc.com; jordi98112@hotmail.com;
mark_hennebury@hotmail.com; Erostopheles@earthlink.Net;
cbottrill@shaw.ca; raceboy@shaw.ca; kjackson@cariboo.sd41.bc.ca
Subject: Re: restricted?
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Dear Councillor Crist,
 
I reiterate my previous advice that:
 
1.  the NSMB website is a good place for you to post your thoughts.  You
can participate as do any members of the public; and
 
2.  the NSMBA website is a place where valuable accurate and objective
information is posted.  Your messages do not meet that criteria, being
subjective, factually incorrect, having significant editorialized
content, and replete with inconsistencies.
 
Again, please do feel free to share your thoughts either on the NSMB
website or on FONVCA.
 
Regards 

        ----- Original Message ----- 
        From: Ernie Crist < mailto:ernie_crist@dnv.org >  
        To: Tomprice@aol.com ; DIPLOCD@tc.gc.ca ; conference@nsmbfc.com
; jordi98112@hotmail.com ; mark_hennebury@hotmail.com ;
Erostopheles@earthlink.Net ; lau@leelau.net ; cbottrill@shaw.ca ;
raceboy@shaw.ca ; kjackson@cariboo.sd41.bc.ca 
        Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2005 10:44 AM
        Subject: FW: restricted?
        
        
         
        
        
________________________________

        From: Ernie Crist 
        Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2005 10:20 AM
        To: 'Phillip Chapple'; Mayor and Council - DNV;
fonvca@fonvca.org; Senior Management Committee; James Ridge;
'cam@nsmba.com'
        Cc: 'alexMcKinnon@gmail.com'; 'bader@alumni.sfu.ca'
        Subject: RE: restricted?
        
        
        Hello Alasdair:
         
        So that you are clear  about my position,  I have and continue
to advocate that  we produce an Alpine Recreation Plan so we can deal
with these issues on a magnitude commensurate with the potential of the
whole North Shore rather than piecemeal and ad hoc as advocated by Cam
and his misguided friends - unfortunately also with the assistance of
run of the mill politicians, who also and nearly always, act first and
think later,  thus costing the taxpayers  countless grief and money. As
for my response to you, I am challenging the NSMBA to put his on their
web. After all, I am putting everything they have to say on mine. 
         
        Ernie Crist 
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